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Superior Street Reconstruction: Word on the Street Update (May 6, 2021)

Wrap-up of Last Week

Bricks and pavement were removed on the lower sidewalks between 1st Avenue West and 3rd Avenue West-

Crews poured concrete on the upper sidewalks between 1st Avenue West and 3rd Avenue West-

Concrete was poured on 2nd Avenue West between Superior Street and Michigan Street-
 

What to Expect May 5-18

Thursday May 6 – Wednesday, May 12: The western entrance to the Alley on 2nd Avenue West between Superior Street

and 1st Street will close to thru traffic

-

On Wednesday, May 12: The Superior Street and 2nd Avenue West intersection will open to north and southbound traffic-

Wednesday, May 12 – June 11: The Superior Street and 3rd Avenue West intersection will close to complete work in this

project phase.

-

One vault will be filled on the lower side of the street between 1st Avenue West and 2nd Avenue West-

Removals will continue throughout the project zone.-

Sidewalks will be completed on the lower side of the street from 1st Avenue West to 3rd Avenue West-

Concrete will be poured on sidewalks, roadways, and amenity zones.-
Weekly Meeting

Weekly construction meetings will be held on Tuesdays at 10:00 a.m. +1 651-964-6935Phone Conference ID: 542 643
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